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Fiscal Detail and Notes

While this bill would not increase the amount of moose permits available in any one moose season, it could result in 
an increase in people applying for permits, therefore resulting in a minor increase in General Fund revenue not 
requiring any change to the budget.

Additional costs to the Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife can be absorbed with existing staff and within 
existing budgeted resources.

125th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Resolve, To Direct the Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife To Add One or More Moose 
Hunting Seasons in Wildlife Management District No. 8

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Shaw of Standish

Committee: Inland Fisheries and Wildlife
Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - General Fund
Minor revenue increase - General Fund
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